THE

NDS AT
[OXHOLLOW

BOARD VACANCIES-PONDS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Our Board is looking for owners at the Ponds to fill vacancies on our Homeowners
Association Board of Directors.

We are looking for two candidates who would like to volunteer to serve on the Board:

1. We are looking for an owner with a business background. (Ideally, a second-
generation owner bringing a younger point of view toward the continued success of
our resort would be most welcome).

2. We are also looking for a Massachusetts attorney to serve on the Board.

We are looking for candidates who can provide business knowledge or legal background and
would add to the already diversified current Board of Directors.

The Board meets on Saturday mornings, 4 times a year, at Foxhollow, usually in January,
March, May and September. We do not meet during the summer months. Overnight room
accommodations are provided as needed.

We also meet on the 2nd Saturday in November for the Annual Meeting of all owners.

If you are interested in serving on the Board, please send an email to me at
wolf1224@sbcglobal.net with a short resume and how your experience can enhance the
Boards management of the Ponds Owners Association. If you have any questions, please call
me at (860) 232-5092.

Dave Wolf, President
Board of Directors
Ponds Owners Association at Foxhollow.
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